ARL PET 

MID_YEAR REVIEW

February 18-19, 1998

Memo for All Participants

This is to give you an update of events during the workshop and of other changes.  An updated agenda is attached.

There is no longer a need to have a detailed budget spreadsheet for discussion with ARL PET Management Team.  However, you should be prepared to discuss your budget status; expenditures to date, your projections to the end of the contract year, and shortfalls you are likely to encounter, such as travel that may not have been previously planned.

Please note that the location has changed from the HEAT Center to the Sheraton.  The Sheraton can more easily accommodate the number of attendees that we expect.

We will have a working dinner at the Japan House on the evening of February 18.  The menu is attached.  You have  a choice of six dinners.  Please indicate your choice to Gindy Feeser (gfeeser@arl.mil) by February 16.

